

Date: 30<sup>th</sup> November 2022

To,

Dean Students Welfare & Administration BML Munjal University Gurugram,

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Raman Kant Munjal Foundation, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude for the students of BML Munjal University for carrying out the following activities in villages around our campus and involving the RKMF team also in these social initiatives.

1. Fund Raising Event on 14th September 2022

2. Awareness Program against the practice of child marriage.

Once again, thank you for your tremendous effort and support.

We look forward to continuing this fruitful partnership in the future and wish all the best to your students for the upcoming placement season.

Regards,

Ravi Pahuja

Chief Operating Officer

Raman Kant Munjal Foundation



Dated: 8th August 2022

To,

Dean Students Welfare & Administration **BML Munjal University** Gurugram,

Dear Sir.

On behalf of the Raman Kant Munjal Foundation, I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for your invaluable efforts in introducing new teaching techniques while conducting academic classes for the underprivileged students in the villages of Sidhrawali and Kapriwas.

Your dedication to improving the learning experience through innovative methods has made a profound impact on the education and lives of the children in these communities. The creative and dynamic techniques you employed have not only enhanced their academic growth but also made learning more engaging and enjoyable. Your approach has inspired the students to think critically and to embrace new ideas with enthusiasm.

We are confident that the modern learning methods you have introduced will continue to empower the students, nurturing their potential and aspirations.

Once again, thank you for your tremendous effort and support.

We look forward to continuing this fruitful partnership in the future and wish you all the best in your academic journey and beyond.

Warm regards may

Chief Operating Officer

Raman Kant Munjal Foundation



Dated: 12th October 2022

To, Dear Students & Dean of BML,

On behalf of the Raman Kant Munjal, I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for your invaluable efforts in conducting academic classes for the students of our Asha Centers in the villages of Sidhrawali and Kapriwas.

Your dedication, hard work, and commitment have made a significant impact on the education and lives of the children in these communities. The time and knowledge you have shared with them not only helped in their academic growth but also inspired them to dream bigger and aim higher. Your willingness to serve as mentors and educators reflects your compassion and leadership, qualities that will surely continue to shine in all your future endeavors.

The children and their families deeply appreciate your contribution, and the positive influence you've brought to their lives is truly commendable. We are confident that the foundation you've helped build will continue to grow, nurturing their potential and aspirations.

Once again, thank you for your tremendous effort and support. We look forward to continuing this fruitful partnership in the future and wish you all the best in your academic journey and beyond.

Warm rega

Ravi Pahwa

Chief Operating Officer

Raman Kant Munjal Foundation